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The L a t i n School Winter Reunion i s s e t f o r Wednesday evening, 
December 27. 1972. The get-together, to be held a t the school, w i l l 
get underway a t 8:00 p.m. and l a s t u n t i l 1:30 a.m. Hews, conversation, 
games and refreshments w i l l a l l be provided i n abundance. Card t a b l e s 
w i l l a l s o be s e t up i n the c a f e t e r i a f o r those of the gambling s p i r i t . 
The card games w i l l be under the d i r e c t i o n of Kerry lynn, '67, Gerry 
Mikonis, 66, and Tom Davis, '72, among ot h e r s . 

I t should be a great time and the p r i c e i s r i g h t f o r post-
Christmas pockets - - '41.00 payable a t the door. I t may even give 
some a chance to rap on the questionable f u t u r e of the school and to 
a i r t h e i r views, the subtle \ w e l l as the b o i s t e r o u s . Remember the 
date: December 27, 1972 a t 8:0Q o'clock a t the school. See you theni 

NEW BOARD OFFICERS ELECTED FOR ALUffll ASSOOIATIOU 

At the October 29th meeting of the Bishop's L a t i n School Alumni 
A s s o c i a t i o n Board of Governors new o f f i c e r s were e l e c t e d f o r the 1972-
1973 season and a l s o new r e p r e s e n t a t i v e s were added to the Board. 

Greg Baker, '67, was chosen Pre s i d e n t while B r i a n Keane, '68, 
was e l e c t e d V i c e - P r e s i d e n t and S e c r e t a r y - T r e a s u r e r . The l a s t two 
o f f i c e s have been consolidated i n t o one by the d e c i s i o n of the Board. 

J o i n i n g the Board as new members were i\fick Oafardi, *66, Hank 
Krawczyk, '70, and Rege F l a h e r t y , '71, and C h r i s Rebstock, '71, as 
w e l l as B i l l Neimeyer, '72. A l i s t of the o f f i c e r s and r e p r e s e n t a t i v e s 
i s enclosed f o r your r e f e r e n c e i n t h i s m a i l i n g of By-Lines. Please 
f e e l f r e e to c a l l any of them and d i s c u s s your ideas about the school, 
the Alumni A s s o c i a t i o n and i t s a c t i v i t i e s , YOUR help and ideas con­
cerning the r o l e of the o r g a n i z a t i o n are g r e a t l y needed. The enclosed 
l i s t i n c l u d e s addresses and telephone numbers. Please c a l l them, and 
l e t them have your i d e a s . 

* -sf- * if it -;t * -js- * * -K- it it * it it it it a 

CONDOLENCES 

The Alumni and F a c u l t y of the Bishop's L a t i n School wish to 
express t h e i r sympathy to Rege F l a h e r t y , '71, and John F l a h e r t y , '72, 
on the death of t h e i r Grandfather. R.I.P. 



AI-UMHI DEVELOPMENTS 

DAMY CONN i s serving as a Captain i n Vietnam; be was r e c e n t l y 
i nterviewed on the n a t i o n a l C. B. S. Evening News program. 

JIM DITILLO, S.J., has completed h i s teaching assignment and 
i s now a f i r s t year theologian a t Berkeley i n C a l i f o r n i a , 

LOU VALLONE was ordained a Deacon on October 28 a t St. Meinrad 
Archabbey where he i s a t t e n d i n g the School of Theology f o r the 
Diocese of P i t t s b u r g h . 
Glass of ' 66 : 

ROGER CRASKA i s a t h i r d year law student a t Duke U n i v e r s i t y . 
TERRY CRONIN i s teaching i n B u f f a l o and f i n i s h i n g work on h i s 

Master's Degree. 
Class of '67 ; 

MITCH JAROSZ i s a t e c h n i c i a n i n nuclear medicine a t St. Francis 
H o s p i t a l . 

SKIP SHANNON received h i s Master's i n s p e c i a l education from 
Boston U n i v e r s i t y l a s t s p r i n g and i s teaching high school i n Milwaukee. 

GREG BAKER i s now President of the Alumni Ass o c i a t i o n and i s 
employed by Mellon Bank. 
Class of ' 68 ; 

BRIAN KEANE was elected Vice-President and Secretary-Treasurer 
of the Alumni Association. 
Class of ' 69 : 

DAVE BELASCO i s Vice-President of Zeta Beta Tau F r a t e r n i t y a t 
Duquesne U n i v e r s i t y . 

CHRIS LEON i s back from Vietnam and was l a s t seen heading 
toward Penn State, 

JAKE O'LEARY i s the A s s i s t a n t E d i t o r of By-LineS. 
DAN PIETROWSKI i s student teaching L a t i n i n the Munhall School 

D i s t r i c t . 
LARRY SCROLL, S.J., pronounced h i s f i r s t Vows l a s t June and 

i s now studying philosophy a t St. Louis U n i v e r s i t y , 
GREG NIEMIEC i s a Cadet Captain i n the A i r Force ROTO at the 

U n i v e r s i t y of Detroit- and received h i s paratroopers' wings l a s t summer. 
Class of '70: 

LARRY LESS was married l a s t summer while on leave from the 
s e r v i c e . 

GLENN SHANNOil i s i n the A i r Force a t Lackland A i r Force Base 
i n Texas. 

TOM TREMPUS has been assigned to sea duty a f t e r having completed 
Navy t r a i n i n g i n e l e c t r o n i c s and radar. 
Class of '71: 

GARY ORR, having completed a year as a candidate a t Wheeling . 
College, i s now a J e s u i t Novice a t i f e r n e r s v i l l e , Pa. 
Class of '72.-

JOHN FLAHERTY i s studying a t St. F l d e l i s and i n t e n d i n g to Join 
the Capuchins. 

MIKE SCHULTZ received a scholarship to M. I . T., where he i s 
majoring i n physics. 


